
 
 
Ref: D/BSE/2021-22/032             Date: 25.11.2021 
  
  
To, 
The Deputy General Manager, 
Surveillance 

BSE Limited                                 
27th Floor, P.J. Towers 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai-400001 
 
SCRIP CODE: 542725 
Sub: Clarification w.r.t. Movement in the Price 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is in reference to the clarification sought by the exchange on dated 25th November, 2021 with 
reference to the movement in price. 
 
In this regard we would like to inform you that there is no price sensitive information or announcement 
which is pending to be intimated to the Exchange concerning operations of the Company.  
 
The Company has been diligently disclosing all the material information to various stakeholders and has 
been duly complying with Regulation 30 of SEBl (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirement) 
Regulation 2015, in past and confirm to disclose any material information required to be disclosed as 
and when it is required. 
 
This is for the information of the Exchange and the members  
 
 
Thanking You 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
For SBC Exports Limited 

 

 
  

Hari Om Sharma 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
 

 
 
 


